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Dear Landcare members 
 

Your annual membership fee is due on 1st March.   
 
Scroll down to find out how to do this. 
 
…. First, here are excellent reasons for you to contribute your fee to help us continue 
this important work:  
 
What We Achieved in 2023 

• Regenerating and maintaining our sites 
• Supporting trainees in Conservation and Ecosystem Management 
• Assisting private property owners to restore their native flora  
• Engaging and educating locals and visitors 
• Commissioning flora and fauna surveys 

 
Our Program for 2024 
In addition to maintaining the sites that we have regenerated over the past 20 years, the 
following are on the to-do list:  

• rehabilitating the weedy area at the back of Geissmann Oval bordering private 
property which has significant rainforest  

• extending the National Tree Day planting around the perimeter of the Scouts 
area with shrubs to attract wildlife 

• Extending the regeneration work at the Parkrun track at the back of the Sports 
Grounds 
 



 
Some members of our Tuesday Team of volunteers 

 

Renew Your Membership Now!  
 
Our valuable Landcare work would not be possible without our members. Thanks to 
your fees and donations, our precious rainforest sites continue to thrive, delighting 
residents and visitors - and the creatures who inhabit them. 
 
Annual membership fees are due on 1st March 

• Individual $10  
• Family $15  
• Association $20  
• Business / Corporation $50  

Making your payment 
 
You can renew your membership either:     

• by Direct Deposit: BSB 084 852 Account 896195989 (Account Name: 
Tamborine Mountain Landcare Inc). Important! Please use your surname 
& initials as the Reference.  

• … or by EFTPOS or cash at the Piccabeen Bookshop 10/15 Main St 
(behind Joseph the Greengrocer: go down the lane beside the health 
shop)  

If you wish a receipt for your records, please email your request to 
treasurer@tamborinemtnlandcare.com.au 
 
Thanks for attending to your renewal promptly! 

Have Your Contact Details Changed? 

mailto:treasurer@tamborinemtnlandcare.com.au


If you have any changes to your contact details (phone number, postal address, email 
address), please let us know. You can fill in a form at the Piccabeen Bookshop, or email 
our Membership Secretary at office@tamborinemtnlandcare.org.au  

Accurate, up-to-date contact details will enable us to keep you up to date with our 
regeneration activities.    
 
___________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________ 
 

Visit the Piccabeen Book Shop 
 

Operated by Tamborine Mountain Landcare volunteers. All funds are directed to forest 
restoration projects across Tamborine Mountain. 

 
Shop 10, 15 Main Street, North Tamborine, Qld 4272 

 
Phone: 0403 783 757 

 

 
 

http://www.tamborinemtnlandcare.org.au/  
 

You can also find us on Facebook. 
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